
 

 

   
  
 

REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF PERMIAN HS TEXAS BUSINESS 
PROFESSIONALS OF AMERICA STUDENTS OUT-OF-STATE TRAVEL TO 

ORLANDO, FLORIDA 
 

The Permian High School BPA (Business Professionals of America) student participants 
and teachers are requesting to travel to Orlando, Florida on May 7-11, 2025.  The 
purpose of the trip is to allow State BPA qualifiers to compete in the National 
competition and allow students to participate in National Business Leadership 
conferences. The cost of the trip will cover all registration fees, transportation, housing 
expenses, and meals.  

 


